
 

Notice 

NOTICE OF BOARD RECOGNITION DINNER OF THE PALO 

PINTO INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Notice is hereby given that on January 19, 2021 at 5:00pm, before the regularly scheduled Board 

of Trustees Meeting at 6:00pm, the Board of Trustees of the Palo Pinto Independent School 

District will be honored with a recognition dinner in honor of Board Recognition Month. The 

dinner will not have the same format or procedures as a regular board meeting and there will be 

no Board action taken on any item discussed. 

On this 11th day of November 2020, this Notice was posted on the front window in the Palo Pinto 

ISD School Building at 1:00pm on said date. 


